
As part of our DT curriculum, we are going to be working with textiles linked to our 

topic World War 2. As such we will be spending some afternoons of SATs week 

(Monday 8
th

 May) ‘Making do and mending!’ Please bring in a piece of old clothing 

that you would like to revamp ready for the fashion show on the Friday / Tea 

dance!  


